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December 8, 2022 
 
 
To: All BCUOMA Members 
 
 
Re: Yukon Government proposed EPR Regulation  
 
The Yukon Government has announced its intention to add used oil materials to a new 
Extended Producer Responsibility Regulation. The Yukon Government has advised that 
its proposed regulatory framework will align with and mirror the BC Recycling 
Regulation. This would mean that if you sell products or original equipment in the Yukon 
then you would have similar obligations as you do in British Columbia. 
 
More information on the Yukon Government’s intention can be found here in their 
discussion paper - https://yukon.ca/sites/yukon.ca/files/env/env-discussion-paper-
extended-producer-responsibility.pdf  
 
The BC Used Oil Management Association is proposing to expand its services to 
include the Yukon. Our intention is to create operational alignment with the current BC 
program and leverage our experience and expertise to deliver a successful EPR 
program in the Yukon. 
 
If you sell products or original equipment in the Yukon then we ask that you review and 
complete this survey that would assist us in our planning and program development: 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/YukonEPR. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
 
David Lawes 
CEO 
 


